MEMORANDUM
FROM: JUDGE W.M. ‘MIKE’ YARBROUGH
JUSTICE COURT PCT. 4

March 3, 2022
RE: Court Technology Funds

Commissioners,

We are in need of replacing our old, out-dated, printers that are currently in use. We had our
computers refreshed but receiving new printers is no longer part of that process. These
printers have been in use for well over 12+ years now and it is essential we update them to

something more economical and useful.

I will need to transfer $2904.00 from the Justice Court Technology Shared Fund to the JP4 Fund
to purchase new printers. We have the following information and pricing:

6 — Color Printers (Medium Sized): $484 each = $2904.00 total

Five of the six are to replace the currently used printers clerks are using and one will be a new
printer to have in the courtroom on the bench.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully,

Judge W.M. [Mike’ Yarbrough



